
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter. 

Peppa pig – Muddy puddle walk 

 
On Wednesday the 15th of May 
we will be having our Peppa Pig 

muddy puddle walk.  All the 
money we raise in donations from 

the parents will be going to a 
children’s charity.  

Please can children bring in some 
wellies on this day.   

 
 

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter April/May 2019 

We would like to wish a massive congratulations to all our children who have 

been accepted at their choice of schools. We are very proud of you all and we 

know you will continue to make us proud in the future 

 

 FOREST SCHOOL 
 

Following the recent 

questionnaire sent to parents, 

the majority of you expressed a 

preference for two sessions of 

Forest School in the Summer and 

one in the Winter.  Therefore in 

June, July and August we will be 

taking children on Forest School 

on the second and last Tuesday 

of the month 

Photo Days 

We have a photographer coming to nursery on 8th, 9th and 10th May to 

take the children’s pictures so please can all children in the toddler room 

come in the Tots and Scholars uniform.  There is a list of which children 

will be having photographs on which days above the sign in register.  If 

you would like siblings to have photographs taken please arrange with a 

member of staff 



     
 

 

                     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents engagement 
 
As many of you may know, our doors are always open for 
parents to spend time in our nursery. Therefore, if any of 

you, including new parents would like to come and read a 
book, join in a messy play session, teaching time, phonics 
sessions or talking to the children about your profession 

then please don’t hesitate to talk to us to arrange a 
suitable time. 

 

 

Butterflies 

 

We are very excited that some of our 

caterpillars have now become butterflies.  The 

children have been very excited to see the 

transformation from tiny caterpillars.  Please 

come and have a look before we release them 

. 

 

 
 

DATES NURSERY IS CLOSED 
 

  Please note that nursery is closed on 6th May and 27th May for Bank 
Holiday 
 
We are also closed for Jewish holidays on Monday 30th September, 
Tuesday 1st October, Wednesday 9th October, Monday 14th October 
and Monday 21st October. 
 
Our last day before the Christmas break will be Friday 20th 
December however we will be open for fun Christmas activities on 
Monday 23rd December from 9am – 3pm 
 

 

        
 
 

HEALTHY EATING 
 

As you know here at Tots and 
Scholars we promote healthy eating 

for all our children.  Following 
consultations with some of our 

parents we have therefore decided 
to only offer the children yoghurts 

and fruit for puddings.  Birthday cake 
will be provided for all children when 
we have a birthday in the nursery.  If 

you would prefer for your children 
not to have cake please let us know 

 
 

 Recommend us to a friend! 
 

 
We believe that the best advertising 

comes from our customers. 
Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 10% discount  

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you. 

PRIVATE SCHOOLS  
  

Demi will be holding a consultation in June for all 
parents who are interesting in sending their children to 

private schools.  We will let you have further details 
closer to the time. 


